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Johnson Matthey, a leader in sustainable technologies, has announced that portions of 

its chemicals and fuels and energy businesses are implementing price increases, 

effective immediately or as contracts permit. The need for these price increases is driven 

by the escalation of energy and key raw material costs, rising logistics and packaging 

material costs. 

Despite ongoing commercial excellence initiatives, it is no longer possible to continue to 

offset these unprecedented conditions.  As the company continues to face inflationary 

pressures across supply chains it has become necessary to implement a price increase 

across the businesses by 15%. 

 

ENDS 

Johnson Matthey is a global leader in sustainable technologies that enable a cleaner and 

healthier world. With over 200 years of sustained commitment to innovation and 

technological breakthroughs, we improve the performance, function and safety of our 

customers’ products. Our science has a global impact in areas such as low emission 

transport, pharmaceuticals, chemical processing and making the most efficient use of the 

planet’s natural resources. Today about 15,000 Johnson Matthey professionals collaborate 

with our network of customers and partners to make a real difference to the world around 

us. For more information, visit www.matthey.com 

Inspiring science, enhancing life 

 

For further information 

 

Johnson Matthey: 

Email: jmpr@matthey.com 

Telephone: +44 207 269 8001 

 

Jennifer Rennick, Marketing Communications Lead:  

Email: Jennifer.rennick@matthey.com  

Telephone: +1 732 223 4644 
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